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Introduction:- 
On 4th JULY 2025, Nursery students of Shiksha Bharati Global School Sector -8, Dwarka had 
an exciting educational visit to the local Nature Park. The visit was organized to provide 
School Management with an opportunity to explore the natural environment, learn about 
plants, animals, and the importance of nature conservation in a fun and engaging way. 

Objective:- 

• To introduce students to various plants, animals, and natural habitats. 
• To encourage curiosity and respect for nature. 
• To provide practical learning outside the classroom. 

Details of the Visit:- 

The students, accompanied by their teachers, reached the Nature Park at 9:30 AM. After a 
brief introduction by the park guide, the children were taken on a guided tour around the park. 
They observed many different plant species, colourful birds, insects, and small animals in their 
natural habitat. 

The guide explained the importance of trees, clean air, and water to the environment. The 
students also participated in hands-on activities such as planting saplings and collecting leaves 
for their classroom project. 

Activities Included:- 

• Nature walk with interactive storytelling 
• Identification of plants and animals 
• Sapling plantation 
• Environmental awareness session 
• Sketching and colouring of observed flora and fauna 

Student’s Experience:- 

The children expressed great excitement and joy during the trip. They actively participated in 
the activities and asked many questions, showing their curiosity and eagerness to learn. The 
nursery children enjoyed seeing animals such as butterflies and squirrels and fascinated by the 
diversity of plant life. 



Conclusion:-  
 

The visit to the Nature Park was a valuable experience for all students. It helped them 
understand the importance of protecting nature and inspired them to take care of the 
environment. The school plans to organize more such educational trips in the future to 
promote experiential learning. 

 


